
 

CABLEVISION HOLDING S.A. 

President of the Board of Directors Tenders Resignation 

On 17 November 2022, Cablevisión Holding S.A. (the “Company”) informed the Argentine 

Securities Commission and the Buenos Aires Stock Exchange that it had received a letter from 

its President, Mr. Sebastian Bardengo, whereby he informed the Company that, for personal 

reasons, he had decided to tender his resignation effective as from 31 December 2022 at 24hrs. 

The Board of Directors of the Company will hold a meeting to consider Mr. Bardengo’s 

resignation pursuant to the Argentine General Associations Law. 

Enquiries: 

Ms. Samantha Olivieri 

Head of Investor Relations 
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